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Comment - I am in support of Medicaid expansion for Virginia. Regardless of whether or not anyone 
likes the PPACA, it is now the law of the land. I am paying higher taxes to support expansion in other 
states; if I am going to pay the taxes anyway, I want them to support services in Virginia. Thanks for 
the opportunity to comment.
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